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Inclosures. 25th November, 1948.

Dear Sir, :
S.8. "ALBATROSS"

With reference to my letter of yesterday's date, I
have to inform you that the requirements for classification,
as contained in the enclosed copy of endorsement, datec
11th October 1946, will have to e complied with in addition
to the requirements of a Ferlodlcal Special Survey (Dj,
{ncluding the drilling of the shell plating.

As regards the machinery all plans as required for
classificaticn of vessels not built under survey must be
submitted for consideration, and you should confer with the
Owners' Kepresentative in regard to the production or
preparation of such plans.

I enclose, for your uidance in the case, a report
of survey which wes held at tham in December 1946,

together with flve hull plans.
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